
July 8, 2020 
 
Dear Members and Friends, 
 
Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 
 
As we informed you last week, we are taking several steps in order to resume in-person 
worship. It is our hope to regather around mid to late August.  
If you need a reminder of the measures we are taking to make our church as safe a place as 
possible, please visit our website for the July 1 communication https://www.tuckahoepres.org/wp-
content/uploads/2020/03/Regathering-letter-to-the-congregation_-July-1-2020-1.pdf 
 
This week, we ask that you take a brief 3-minute survey which will allow us to assess our 
congregation’s readiness. Please follow the link by clicking here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NMYDVNX  
 
We thank you again for your commitment to our ministry and pray for you as we look forward 
to when we can gather again. 
 
On behalf of the Session, 
Revs. Patrick and Sarah Dennis 


